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Dear EAOPD member,

The coming of our next meeting in Naples is fast! 

Please register now in order to get the best fees. The deadline to book a room at the 
Mediterraneo Hotel with the special EAOPD price has been extended to J  une 12th.

The deadline for early-bird registration is July 15th.

We remind you that the deadline for abstract submission has been postponed to June 15th. 
All of the applicants will participate for the best poster award!

This year, it is also possible to apply for the Early Career Researcher oral presentation (15 
minutes oral presentation) which will take place during the plenary session.

Please check our FACEBOOK as it shows videos and summarizes the important informations
over the congress.

We are very much looking foreward to see you there,

Marie-Christine Ketelaer
EAOPD Secretary

dentketelaer@gmail.com
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